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Orinda will watch the kids so you can go out! 
By Sora O'Doherty
Once a month during the school year, Orinda Parks and Recreation hosts a Kids' Night Out where 
children ages 4-11 can play games, make arts and crafts, watch a movie, and have dinner treats 
with friends. The meal is prepared by trained Summer Camp staff. For parents, it's a very 
affordable childcare option if you need a date night, or just some time off on your Friday night. Kids 
Night Out is $30 for one child for three and a half hours of supervision from 6 to 9:30 p.m. There is 
also a sibling discount of $15. 
The next Kids' Night Out will be held at the new Art and Garden Center at Wilder Park on Friday, 
Oct. 18. This Kids' Night Out will be a Halloween celebration and will include trick-or-treating, 
crafts, and the movie, "Coco." Kids are invited to dress up in their favorite costumes for a spooky 
and fun night with friends. The Art and Garden Center is located near the top of Wilder Park 
between Fields 4 and 5 (20 Orinda Fields Lane). 
For any questions, please contact Daniel Buckingham at dbuckingham@cityoforinda.org. 
There is limited availability, so parents are encouraged to sign up early. To register use this link:  
https://secure.rec1.com/CA/orinda-ca/catalog, click on "Youth/Teen Classes" near the top of the 
white box, then click on "Kids Night Out" 
 
Reach the reporter at: sora@lamorindaweekly.com
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